problem was not so serious because there were not so many people. When the land was used up or the river was dirty in one place, man moved to another place. But this is no longer true now. Man is now slowly polluting the whole world and he can't move anywhere else.

Air pollution is still the most serious. It's bad for all living things in the world, but it is not the only one kind of pollution. Water pollution kills our fish and makes our drinking water dirty. Noise pollution makes us get angry more easily.

Many countries are making rules to fight pollution. People are stopped from burning coal in houses and factories in the city and from putting dirty smoke into the air.

Pollution by SO2 is now the most dangerous kind of air pollution. It is caused by heavy traffic. It is sure that if there are fewer people driving, there will be less air pollution.

The earth is our home. We must take care of it. That means keeping the land, water and air clean. And we must take care of the rise in population at the same time.

1.	Our world is	becoming n	nuch smaller	and our li	ife is t	becoming much e	easier
----	--------------	------------	--------------	------------	----------	-----------------	--------

- A. because the earth is being polluted day and night.
- B. thanks to the science development.
- C. because of the rise in population.
- D. because the earth has been polluted.
- 2. People today can't move to other place as those did hundreds of years ago. It's because

A.	our world is really	small	B. people aren't afraid of pollution	n.
	C. we have high	technology	D. the whole world is getting poll	uted
3.	Pollution comes in	n many ways. We	can even hear it. Here "it" means	•
Α.	water pollution	B. air pollution	n C. noise pollution	D. rubbish
4 . <i>A</i>	Air pollution is the i	nost serious kind	of pollution because .	

- A :42- had for all living things in the weald
- A. it's bad for all living things in the world.
- B. it makes much noise
- C. it makes our rivers and lakes dirty
- D. it makes us get angry more easily
- 5. Which of the following is not true?
- A. Many countries are making rules to fight pollution.
- B. The pollution of the earth grows as fast as the world's population does.
- C. If people could go to work by bus or bike instead of car or motorbike it would be helpful in fighting against the problem fo SO2 pollution.
- D. The problem of pollution is not so serious because there are not so many people living on the earth.

阅读回答问题:

Why is it important for Lee to study English? After Chinese, the language that is most spoken in the world is English. Experts say that 300,000,000 people speak English as a first language and another 500,000,000 people speak it as a foreign language. English is used by almost a billion people in the world and 83% of the world's emails are written in English. But people think that there will be more emails in Chinese than in English.

Lee is studying English because he wants to be a scientist, and he knows that English is the international language of science. Most scientists write in English. Lee's father is a scientist and next month, Lee's father is going to an important scientific meeting in Hong Kong. All the

discussions will be in English.

Lee's cousin Wei Ling wants to work for an airline when she leaves school. She needs English for this because English is the international language used on airlines and all pilots speak English. Wei Ling is going on an English course this summer to improve her English.

- 1 Which language is the most spoken in the world?
- 2. Which language is used most in emails in the world?
- 3. Why is Lee studying English?
- 4. Why is Wei Ling going on an English course to improve her English this summer?
- 5. What's the main idea of the passage?

V用所给词的适当形式填空(2x10)
make friends, anything, themselves, more than, know, take part in, need, between, leave, though
At the age of fifteen, Andy went to the USA with her family. As a high school student, she
has found many differences1 Chinese and Americans.
About money. Americans like to spend2 they have, so many of them are always in
debt(顷务). But Chinese usually spend less than they have, so many of them always have money
——3— In the bank. The American kids4 make their own money, but most Chinese kids
always ask their parents for money. Many American parents think there is no 5 to send
their children to an expensive university. It's different in China. Many Chinese parents would do
to send their children to expensive universities 7 their family isn't rich enough
About school. Many American girls8 sports, dancing and singing groups while many
Chinese girls take classes.
About friends. Most American parents let their son or daughters9 by themselves.
They never ask them about their friends while Chinese parents usually enjoy 10 more
about their children's friends in many different ways, and usually stop them from staying out too
late with friends.
VI 补全短文,每空一词(2x5)
Animal World is my favourite TV1 First of all, I like animals,2 small
animals. Secondly, the host has ability to make the programme lively and interesting. Thirdly,
through his programme I know a lot of things that I haven't known3 I4
some knowledge about animal life, such as different habbits of different animals, and the relationship 5 people and nature.
VII 翻译句子(3x5)
1. 在市中心住花费很高,因此政府决定在城市边缘建造一些公寓。
It's expensive to live in the center of the city,
2. 我们花费了一小时到达那里。
3. 不断增长的人口是许多国家的环境问题。

4. 除了学习英语,我们也想让你们在美国体验一下生活。

你最好戴上太阳镜来保护眼睛不受太阳的伤害。